
FIRE DISTRICTS:

As a special district, the
Frederick-Firestone Fire
District, provides emergency
services that include fire,
rescue, and medical
(ambulance) transport.
Fire districts are funded off
of property taxes only.
While Fire Districts use fire
hydrants in the event of an
emergency, we do not own
or maintain them.
The average Fire District in
the area is 10-17 Mills in
taxes.

Metro Districts pay for
infrastructure and amenities
within the subdivision or
neighborhood you live in.
Metro District taxes are
related directly to your
subdivision not the Fire
District which serves you.
Metro District taxes list fire
protection, which is for the
infrastructure of fire
hydrants in your subdivision
only.
The average Metro District in
the area is 50-75 Mills in
taxes.

FREDERICK-FIRESTONE FIRE DISTRICT

METRO DISTRICTS:

The Frederick-Firestone Fire
District serves the residents,
businesses and visitors of the
Towns of Frederick and
Firestone, and areas of
unincorporated Weld County. 

CONNECT WITH US!
WWW.FFFD.US

"Leading
together, By

serving
together"

As a specal district, the Fire
District is always getting
questions about how it is
different than a metro district.
Below is information on the
two types of Districts.


